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October 23, 1981 

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Attention: Mr. Steven Varga, Chief 
Operations Reactors Branch #1 
Division of Licensing 

Gentlemen: 

REQUEST FOR AMENDMENT 
FACILITY OPERATING LICENSES DPR-70 AND DPR~75 
UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2 
SALEM GENERATING STATION 
DOCKET NOS. 50-272 AND 50-311 

Ref. LCR 81-19 

In accordance with the Atomic Energy Act of 1954, as. amended and 
the regulations thereunder, we hereby transmit copies of our request 
for amendment and our analysis of the changes to Facility Operating 
Licenses DPR-70 and DPR-75 for Salem Generating Station, Unit 
Nos. 1 and 2. y 

This request consists of proposed changes to the Safety Technical 
Specifications (Appendix A} and the Environmental Technical 
Specifications (Appendix Bl involving the section pertaining to 
Administrative Controls. 

These changes are administrative in nature and are, therefore, 
determined to be a Class II Amendment for one unit and a Class I 
Ameridmerit for the other unit as defined by lOCFR 170.22. A. check 
in the amount of $1,600 is enclosed. 

This submittal includes three (_3) signed originals and forty (40) 
copies. 

Very truly yours, 
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